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Comments: I am writing to request that the proposed mine project not be developed because of the dangers to

wildlife and particularly fish species in that region. Although I'm from Pennsylvania I had the opportunity to fish

both the Payette River and the Salmon River. Idaho has such beautiful and outstanding fishing that I would hate

to see it damaged or destroyed. Please don't allow the mine project to go forward.


